
October 4, 2021 
 
Update about the Course Delivery from Monday, October 11 in Fall AY2021 as of October 4, 2021 
 
Dear GLA students, parents, and all stakeholders, 
 
We hope that Fall 2021 started well. We wanted to provide you with further updates for the Fall semester 
2021. Please see the information below, and contact us at glapost@st.ritsumei.ac.jp if you have any 
questions or concerns.  
 
[Course Delivery from Monday, October 11th in Fall 2021] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
[What If the University Decides to Raise the Alert Level?] 
 
 
 
 
[Student Resources] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the GLA Office at glapost@st.ritsumei.ac.jp. 
 
 
GLA Administrative Office 
Ritsumeikan, University 

As Ritsumeikan University decided to lower the alert level to BCP-2, some Fall 2021 GLA courses will 
be delivered in hybrid method in accordance with the description of “Class Format” on the course syllabi, 
unless the course instructors consult with all enrolled students and determine a different means of 
delivery upon their agreement.  
Practicality of resuming in-person (hybrid) classes will vary depending upon the timing and the nature 
of each course. Regardless of the format, all course materials will be provided online so that students 
who are unable to be on campus can still access them. 
 
[Reference] GLA course syllabi are available from the following URL: 
For students : https://ct.ritsumei.ac.jp/ct/syllabus__search 
For parents and all stakeholders : https://ct.ritsumei.ac.jp/syllabussearch/?lang=en 

Student supports/services will operate in a normal manner, though they may have limited staffing in 
the office for the time being. In such a case, supports and services by GLA including GLAʼs Academic 
Advising, Career Support, Writing Support will be provided online via Zoom. Please refer to the 
“MyGLA” page on the GLA website for the comprehensive list of student resources at other 
departments in Ritsumeikan. 
 
[MyGLA] http://en.ritsumei.ac.jp/gla/academics/courses/my_gla/  
 

If/when Ritsumeikan University decides to raise the alert level to BCP-3 or higher, we will reassess all 
circumstances and seek to resume the online teaching in accordance with statements in syllabi.  


